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February 1, 2023 
 
Re: Foreign Supplier Verification Program Statement 
 
Ardent Mills is in full compliance with the Foreign Supplier Verification Program 
(FSVP) regulation, CFR 21 Parts 1, 11, and 111. All FSVP activities within the Ardent Mills 
plan are conducted by a “Qualified Individual” with the appropriate level of training 
and experience.   
 
Furthermore, Ardent Mills has enlisted a third party to verify our program’s efficacy 
and compliance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Juliany Rivera Calo 
Sr Manager, Regulatory & Food Safety Microbiology 
Juliany.RiveraCalo@ardentmills.com  
  

  
Teri Burvee 
Manager of Supplier & External Manufacturing 
Teri.Burvee@ardentmills.com  
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